
From: Danny Varat <DannyVarat@scstatehouse.gov>
To: Catherine McNicollCatherineMcNicoll@scstatehouse.gov

Date: 11/27/2017 7:29:43 PM
Subject: Re: Constituent Regarding Personhood Bill

​ok


From: Catherine McNicoll
 
Sent: Monday, November 27, 2017 4:19 PM
 
To: Kevin L. Bryant
 
Cc: Danny Varat
 
Subject: Constituent Regarding Personhood Bill 
 
Bobby Killinger of Simpsonville, SC; 864-963-1506
 
Thank you for signing pledge and please do everything you can to push it through the legislature.
 
I told her I would pass her thoughts on.
 
Best Regards,
Catherine McNicoll
Director of Legal & Legislative Affairs
Lieutenant Governor’s Office
CatherineMcNicoll@SCStatehouse.gov
803-734-5292 (phone)
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